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CHURCH BUDGET 

 

Weekly Budget Needs = $6,594 

09/01//24            = $4,350 
 
 
 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SUPPER 
 

Please come join us on Wednesday nights beginning with supper at 5:30 pm. Prayer 

Meeting/Bible Study begins at 6:00 pm along with youth and children’s activities. 

Sign up by NOON every Monday by calling the church office at 843-332-6221 or 

online at http://www.westhartsville.org/events/family-meal/ 
 

 

 

AHG CHURCH PROJECT 
  

Hannah Henley is excited that the work on her Stars & Stripes National-level award for American Heritage Girls 

is in the works. For her project, she is continuing to oversee the funding and building of a picnic pavilion and 

picnic tables in the grassy space to the right of the parking lot in the front of our church.  Be on the lookout for 

continuing information concerning fundraisers and other ways that you can help Hannah achieve her goal that will 

serve our church family as well as our community. For more information, please see Hannah Henley, Jim Huntley, 

or Pastor Kevin. 

 

 

 

LOVE AND ACTION 
  

For September we are collecting church wide donations for Carolina Kids.  The collection boxes are in the Atrium 

near the church office and the foyer in front of the Sanctuary.  Please let Judy Armstrong know if you have 

questions. 

  

  

  

DAY OF SERVICE—CLEARING OF GROUNDS 
  

Saturday, September 14th 9am – Noon at WHBC.  Please bring work gloves & eye protection if you have them 

and any tools you think will help. We’ll be removing trees, bushes, and debris to start making room for Hannah’s 

Stars and Stripes Project in front of the church. Anyone is welcome to come help.   

 

 

 

CARS & COFFEE 
  
On September 28th, please join us from 8:30 am until 11:00 am for cool cars, coffee, and fellowship! All cars 

are welcome: American Classics, Muscle cars, Vintage, Exotics, Supercars, and everywhere in between. So, come 

show off your car. Admission is free, but donations will be accepted to benefit the Hartsville Soup Kitchen. For 

more information, please call the church office or see Mark Rowe. 

 

 

 

YOUNG AT HEART 
  
On Saturday, September 28th, Young at Heart will be heading to Fort Mill, SC for dinner and a theatrical 

production by Narroway Productions.  The cost, which includes dinner & time to leave the church is TBD at this 

time.  Please sign up in the church office. For more information, please call the church office or see Pastor Kevin.  

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
  
We joyfully invite the ladies of our church to a drop in baby shower for Hannah and Dustin Smothers. 

Sunday, September 29th from 3:00-4:30. More details to come! 

 

  

YTD Budget Needs = $230,781 
YTD Receipts          = $216,215  
 

MENU 09/11: 
 

Baked Spaghetti 

Salad 


